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I am support of HB2964. I am part of a volunteer group within my church looking for 

ways to use our land and building to alleviate the housing crisis in Portland. We will 

need monies to investigate the feasibility of our options.  

Thank you for all the work you are doing to support the people of Oregon. But, 

especially, I thank you for your work NOW to promote my affordable housing in our 

state. 

 


